
 

 

April 5, 2025 

 

Dear Somers Resident: 

 

This letter is to introduce representatives of Vision Government Solutions, Inc., 
the company hired by the Town of Somers to conduct the Town-wide revaluation 
for October 1, 2025. 

 

The following representatives and the vehicles they will be driving are as follows: 

Robert (Bob) Hutwelker – Gray 2025 Ford Maverick plate 632AJH 

Brandy Landrie – Grey 2022 Jeep Cherokee CT plate 123ZMX 

Connor Dagel – black 2016 Acura ILX FL plate BAGELV1 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and if you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact our office at 860-763-8202 or kneal@somersct.gov or 
pthomas@somersct.gov . 

 

Thank you, 

 

Karen L. Neal 
Trish Thomas 
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